
PROSPECT INVITATION  

HAVE YOUR SAY
Renewal SA is committed to ensuring that key stakeholders 
including the local community are engaged as part of the planning 
and design process for the Churchill Road, Prospect development.

You are invited to you to share your views on open space 
concepts at our community drop-in sessions where you can:

	^ provide feedback on open space concept design options 

	^ meet and hear from Renewal SA project team members

	^ learn how to provide feedback online during August

HIGH-QUALITY PUBLIC OPEN SPACE

Your feedback will help guide the 
finalisation of the open space design 
for the Prospect development.

Should you require further information, including 
alternative ways to provide feedback, or to be kept 
informed on the progress of the Prospect project 
please visit: renewalsa.sa.gov.au/projects/prospect  

PLEASE BOOK 
to attend the community drop-in sessions at:
events.humanitix.com/prospect-step-2-engagement

ALTERNATIVELY 
you can provide your 
feedback online between 
10 August – 31 August 
2022 by visiting:
renewalsa.mysocialpinpoint.com/
prospect-step-2-engagement

Following on from the recent online Prospect community 
engagement in May 2022, Renewal SA has developed three 
concepts for the open space reserve areas.

You are invited to share your feedback at the community 
drop-in sessions on:

	^ Wednesday 17 August 2022 from 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm, or 

	^ Saturday 20 August 2022 from 11:00 am to 2:00 pm 

At the Eliza Hall, Payinthi, Prospect Library, 128 Prospect Rd, 
Prospect, SA, 5082

For other engagement enquiries 
please phone 8207 1300 or email 
RenewalSA.Engagement@sa.gov.au


